March 2012 – NHI Committee Reports

Answering Service

The answering service only had one call so far for February.

Dee P.

Back to Basics

Want to remind everyone that I still need a group to think about hosting a Back to Basics in the future. Contact me at ianandjack2006@yahoo.com or Nathan W.

603-463-3751.

Event Flyers

Eileen

The flyer for the Spring Share-a-thon on May 12 was sent to the Flyer

Committee and reviewed.

Mailing Coordinator

Kelly W.

24 packets were mailed this month.

Meeting List

Leslie

Copies available at the meeting and attached here!

Sharathons

See Pam

Sharathon flyers will be available at the meeting.

Twelfth-Step Within

Peggie M.

Willingness is the theme of the March Twelfth Step Within handout which offers the next 3 questions from "Been Slippin' and Slidin', the reading and writing tool from the TSW Handbook.Please bring the handouts back to your meeting and encourage your members to use these questions as a way to

strengthen their programs.

Website

Jill

I have been maintaining the current format and updating events and documents, with plans to attempt conversion to WordPress in order to make

the website more easily managed by others.